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BP Opens Claims Office in Chauvin 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

Terrebonne Parish President Michel Claudet is pleased to announce the opening of an additional BP 

claims office in Terrebonne Parish.   

 

This latest claims office is located at 5703 Highway 56 in Chauvin and is scheduled to accept claims 

between the hours of 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM, seven days a week.  

 

Those wishing to seek claims should bring photo identification as well as all necessary documentation to 

verify income from previous years.     
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